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Dear Redistribution panel, 
 
I hereby give my support to renaming the Corangamite electorate to Barrabool.  At the last 
redistribution, nine submissions were made to change Corangamite to Barrabool.  A number 
of other submissions support this recognition of the Barrabool tribe.  In my opinion it is 
important to retain the Aboriginal name.  The AEC adopting the Barrabool name reflects the 
AEC listening to submissions that have been made and this is important.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Lucian Green 

 
 

 
 

 




